
From: Richard Asche [mailto:reasche@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 1:37 PM 
To: dwiley@williamskastner.com; BFassburg@williamskastner.com 
Cc: ls_1718@hotmail.com; reasche@aol.com; Young, Mike (UTC) <mike.young@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Washington Utilities & Transportation 
 
 
Dave and Blair---FYI...Dick 

 
From: deborah@hiex.com 
To: reasche@aol.com 
Sent: 7/8/2019 12:35:51 PM Pacific Standard Time 
Subject: Letter to Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Good Afternoon, 
 
The attached letter was recently sent to Mark Johnson.   
 
We regret you were led to believe using our hotel for a pickup and drop off for locals was 
approved by the owner Kyu Lee.  However, the prior GM is no longer with our hotel who 
originally approved your agreement. It is the management's and owners decision not to have our 
hotel as the a place non-guests can be picked up.  We need to provide the best security possible 
to our guests.   
 
We hope you understand we have nothing personal against your company.  If your shuttle 
service is used by our guests that is great. However we are voiding the original agreement 
with Bremerton Kitsap to use our hotel for a local 'bus' stop.  
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Deborah Kerner, GM 
 
 
 
 
Holiday Inn Express & Suites - Lakewood 
17151 Pacific HWY SW 
Lakewood, WA  98499 
(253) 582-7000 ext 171 
 

mailto:reasche@aol.com
mailto:dwiley@williamskastner.com
mailto:BFassburg@williamskastner.com
mailto:ls_1718@hotmail.com
mailto:reasche@aol.com
mailto:mike.young@utc.wa.gov
mailto:deborah@hiex.com
mailto:reasche@aol.com

	From: Richard Asche [mailto:reasche@aol.com]  Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 1:37 PM To: dwiley@williamskastner.com; BFassburg@williamskastner.com Cc: ls_1718@hotmail.com; reasche@aol.com; Young, Mike (UTC) <mike.young@utc.wa.gov> Subject: Fwd: Letter to ...
	From: deborah@hiex.com To: reasche@aol.com Sent: 7/8/2019 12:35:51 PM Pacific Standard Time Subject: Letter to Washington Utilities & Transportation

